


 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

• When specifically, will the 15 designated positional cuts that have been 
made, be completed? 

 
Reductions will be made at different times depending on circumstances relating 
to specific positions. Funding for the 14 positions has been removed from the 
2025/26 budget.  

 
• How long specifically, have the 15 designated positions to be cut, been 

operational? 
 

Over time, position titles and scope of roles can change, accordingly it is difficult 
to characterise the length of time these positions have been operational. 
Therefore, this part of your request is refused under section 17(e) of the Act as 
the documents alleged to contain the information requested do not exist, or 
despite reasonable efforts to locate them, they cannot be found. 

 
 
You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services  
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




